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July Newsletter
Upcoming Events
Member Updates
News & Resources

UPCOMING EVENTS

SAVE THE DATE!  A new season of Northwest Chapter virtual meetings is
coming.

Regional OSHA Update & Panel Discussion: What's Happening in MN,
WI, SD & ND 

Tuesday, September 15 | 11:30am - 1:00pm
 

 
COVID-19 Testing Behind the Scenes at the Minnesota Department of
Health

When: Thursday, August 20th, 11:30 - 1:00 pm

Location: Virtual, via Microsoft Teams
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Note: Link/Calendar Invite will also be sent to registrants upon approaching
the date

Register Here https://www.aihaums.org/event-3921059
 

MEMBER UPDATES

 
ASSP Awards GOLD to the Northwest Chapter!!!
 
The Northwest Chapter, led by Kurt Von Rueden (Chapter President) attained
Chapter Gold status for the 2018 – 2019 chapter year.
 
Congratulations NW Chapter members and to all those who serve and
support this great chapter!!
 

 
 
 
 

NEWS & RESOURCES

http://send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=h_nU6wt-20RaXI1AtIyPYw~~&pe=Vrnz6b1blp526SETWMlO7nnZa80EqIF_gAh6eV6iodVANm6Y9itRVmcqP3zGdGGdfKXqcWgyiisrdN_XgJXn1w~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
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ASSP Introduces Immersive Virtual Education Series in August
Occupational safety and health professionals facing the challenges of
shrinking travel budgets and widespread physical distancing can stay current
on best practices through a new series of virtual education events from the
American Society of Safety Professionals (ASSP).
 
Learn more about ASSP’s new SafetyFOCUS virtual education series by

visiting SafetyFOCUS.assp.org .

 
 

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion - ASSP Taking Steps
 
A board-level task force is being formed and will guide the development of a
recommended strategy and action plan to help ASSP better support a diverse
membership reflective of the occupational safety and health (OSH)
profession.  
The task force will include members from ASSP’s common interest groups as
well as other safety and health professionals who want to help advance the
Society through inclusivity.
Applications for the task force are being taken now!  For more information  go

to Diversity, Equity and Inclusion   

 

 

Weve got some History!!

http://send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=h_nU6wt-20RaXI1AtIyPYw~~&pe=B7SzaSiTDdytf7FdZlKaeqpAaycO3lnxL9VKZdqBW9-xK5H3Aup_OczHKQXb2VxNiFbBmZTyJtRAMf7RFry_Xg~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
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Just Released: The Archives of Safety and Health, Volume 3, Number 3

This is the latest quarterly journal publication of the Safety and Health
Historical Society.

The July 2020 issue (Volume 3, Number 3) contains articles for people
engaged in and interested in safety and health history related to their
practice.  See more here !
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If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Northwest Chapter messages.
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American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068


